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MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION
 
Special-Called Teleconference Meeting and 
Work Session Notice

The special-called teleconference meeting and work session of the State Board of Education has been cancelled that was scheduled for Thursday, September 21, 2017 at 4:00 p.m.  

 
 

Posted:  September 15, 2017
Amended Notice Posted:  September 20, 2017
